
Ordinary Council Meeting – 10 February 2022

Updated Information in relation to Item 16.1 p296

Current

ROC for the Dogs Inc. QR Code Campaign 

During the community consultation process, the City received approximately 140 pro forma 
emails objecting to the options approved by Council and sought the reinstatement of the 
former Woodman Point on-leash area. The pro forma email was established by the ROC for 
the Dogs Inc. and based on a member of the community scanning a QR code, taking them 
to a prefilled email ready for sending to the City’s customer service email address.

The pro forma emails could not be verified and raised concerns about possible duplications 
by the same person submitting the email. Additionally, there is no way to confirm if the same 
respondent took part in the City's consultation process.

Updated

ROC for the Dogs Inc. QR Code Campaign 

During the community consultation process, the City received approximately 260 pro forma 
emails (13 received after the consultation had closed) objecting to the options approved 
by Council and sought the reinstatement of the former Woodman Point on-leash area. The 
pro forma email was established by the ROC for the Dogs Inc. and based on a member of 
the community scanning a QR code, taking them to a prefilled email ready for sending to the 
City’s customer service email address. 

The pro forma emails could not be verified and raised concerns about possible duplications 
by the same person submitting the email. Additionally, there is no way to confirm if the same 
respondent took part in the City's consultation process.

On p316 the heading Jervoise Bay Beach should say Option D. The data relates to 
Option D under that heading.
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